
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Todd Parton, City Manager 

DATE June 1, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of Regular City Council Meeting Scheduled for July 6, 

2021 
  

Background and Analysis:  

Per discussion, City staff has been looking into options for cancelling a regular City 

Council meeting date this summer. City staff has been able to organize agenda topics in 

order to provide an opportunity to cancel the regular meeting of July 6, 2021, an avoid 

any potential conflicts arising as a result of the July 4th holiday weekend. 

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates it cost approximately $98 to prepare this report. 

 

Recommended Action: 

It is recommended that the City Council cancel the regular City Council meeting 

date scheduled for July 6, 2021. 

 


